
Travel Grant Scholarship

It  is  our  pleasure  to  announce  that  the
Partnership  for  Influenza  Vaccine  Introduction
(PIVI)/ Task Force for Global Health will provide
travel grants for 10 participants to attend and
present at EMARIS 2023 conference.
At EMARIS 2023 Conference participants from the region and
beyond will share their achievements and challenges, present
evidence  and  best  practices,  and  showcase  their  latest
research findings on influenza and other respiratory viruses.
The Travel Grant Scholarship will provide 10 delegates with
the amazing opportunity to join us this March in Muscat, Oman
and be part of the EMARIS Conference where they will have the
chance to:

Present their latest important work in the field
Gain valuable feedback and discuss their findings and
experiences
Contribute to the advancements in the field
Push forward their career and forge new professional
relationships and collaborations

PIVI is a key program of The Task Force for Global Health. An
innovative public/private program, PIVI works in partnership
with the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC),
Ministries of Health, corporate partners and others to create
sustainable, seasonal influenza vaccination programs in low-
and middle-income countries. PIVI works in concert with WHO
programs to help countries prepare for pandemic influenza and
to support countries’ efforts to control and prevent seasonal
influenza.

https://emarisconference.com/travel-grant-scholarship/
https://pivipartners.org/
https://www.taskforce.org/


https://www.cdc.gov/


https://www.moh.gov.om/en/



